
On Fri, Jul 4, 2014 at 6:29 PM, brij mohan <brij.mohan@mca.gov.in>
 

wrote 
 

 

Sir,  
 
Kindly refer to Dr. A.S. Durga Prasad’s letter dated July 3, 2014 to Secretary, MCA, requesting 
MCA to postpone the implementation of Companies (Cost Records& Cost Audit) Rules, 2014, 
and continuation of the earlier notified Rules. 
 

You will recall that the issue of new Rules was discussed with Secretary, MCA on 2/7/2014 by 
the Members of the Council of ICoAI.  It was agreed at the meeting that Shri Rakesh Singh, 
Member of the Council of the Institute will discuss with Addl. Secretary, MCA, matters relating 
to compability of e-forms so that they are XBRL compliant.  After this meeting is held, a 
separate presentation could be scheduled for discussion  on other issues related to the Cost 
Rules and matters of general relevance to the profession. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Brij Mohan 
Deputy Secretary 
Ministry of Corporate Affairs 
New Delhi 

 

 


